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It’s time for our Annual Meeting &  

Missions Celebration! 

Join us at the Midlothian Campus of Passion   

Community Church for an awesome time of     

worship with the PCC Worship Team, and hear 

about all the NEW and EXCITING CHANGES   

coming to MDBA. Let’s connect with our MDBA 

community of churches and... find out the scoop.  

 

Let Brenda Green know if you have updated your 

representatives  for voting purposes, but  every-

one is invited. No need to sign up, just SHOW 

UP! 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6KctMJhoG2Uz9pI_-Kdc2g
https://ministryassistants.mdba.org/
mailto:brenda@mdba.org?subject=Messengers/Reps


Church Staff  

Birthdays 
(Includes church staff  

current, retired and spouses) 

 

 

2 Lenny Harris, PCC 

11 Angela Dutton, Friendship 

18 Caroline Davidson, Lyndale 

19 Mike Weaver, Retired 

23 Tony Young, Bellwood 

24 Edye Parrish, Chester 

28 Sharon Colgin, Chesterfield 

29 Jeff Beard, Muddy Creek 

Church Staff Updates 

Welcome Rev. Tyler Chesson  to 

Second Branch as Pastor. 

 

Congratulations to Linda Gardner, Secretary 

at Bethel Baptist on her retirement! 

 

Goal: $7000           Received: $4302 

Donate at mdba.org or send check to 

PO Box 73023, 23235 

CHRISTMAS STORE -                           

                       SAVE THE DATE! 

 
Save up your household items to  donate           

for the families of the Christmas Store. Dates to 

contribute are Dec. 2-3. 

 

Let us know how many       

children  you, your church, 

class or organization would 

like to sponsor.  That               

information will begin to be sent                            

out this month! 

Annual Church Statistics Survey Now Open 
If you are a BGAV church who supports SBC, please complete the 2024 Lifeway's Annual Church 
Profile (ACP). Churches may go in and enter their statistics for the 2023-2024 church year online. 
Surveys will close on February 28, 2025.  

If you are a BGAV church and choose not to complete the Lifeway ACP Survey, please consider 
sending your information to BGAV only. Contact Brenda Green for the links to provide this            
information directly to BGAV or any other questions. 

http://www.mdba.org
https://xqwsxxcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017xChKqqdiFsMPPg-6q-pSsciLmSEokzLMUU9cxjuDhzI3K6ghvom-opB1ZKjd8hFh7ci0mhTj6CkJ6gdqSc1UAZVcmtBMmOX_REOnEWPQOrIRKBG77aUTt4C4_MwveALCUHl0_zZ-7xrWtEXdmdYp83MLdwBh0aqoP68XGeyTFi33io-bHRZ_tQ1O6oVyxJybMy1izX8mJBus8jFCsT9It8an6
https://xqwsxxcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017xChKqqdiFsMPPg-6q-pSsciLmSEokzLMUU9cxjuDhzI3K6ghvom-opB1ZKjd8hFh7ci0mhTj6CkJ6gdqSc1UAZVcmtBMmOX_REOnEWPQOrIRKBG77aUTt4C4_MwveALCUHl0_zZ-7xrWtEXdmdYp83MLdwBh0aqoP68XGeyTFi33io-bHRZ_tQ1O6oVyxJybMy1izX8mJBus8jFCsT9It8an6
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